
 

 

Sri Aurobindo College (Evening) 

University of Delhi 

Malviya Nagar, New Delhi-110017 
 

Date: 14.12.2023 

 

NOTICE 

 

The college is providing a second window to first and third semester students who could 

not appear for SEC VAC practical’s or EVS viva on the scheduled dates. 

 

The practical exams will be held on 19th December from 3:00pm onwards It is made clear 

that this opportunity is provided only to students who did not appear at all. The concerned 

student should have submitted an application to the college intimating clearly the cause of his 

absence on the scheduled dates of the exam. Student who has not submitted the application 

will not be allowed to appear. The concerned student will have to pay ₹500 per paper ( SEC, 

VAC, EVS) in order to be able to appear for the practical’s. Please contact the admin/ 

accounts office regarding the above 


